AUXILIARY SECTOR COORDINATOR — REPORT
CARL J. PIERCE, ASC

Division 8: Continues to support Sector Humboldt through members’ activities.

Flotilla 08-07 continues to maintain the fuel dump; located at Point Arena Lighthouse,
assisted with two Helo refuels located at Point Arena Lighthouse. The Flotilla maintains
both Point Cabrillo and Point Arena Arena Lighthouses.

Flotilla 08-08 had a successful health fair. Have QE session set up for 9t and 10t at
Clear Lake with 2 or 3 candidates.

Flotilla 08-11 continues to operate the USCG 29’ Rib Boat and developing a relationship
with the Sea Cadets, Boy Scout Troop 10 and Girl Scouts of America all located in
Crescent City, CA. Continue to support Sector Humboldt Helo Opts. Continue to use
Coastie in many of their PE events.

Flotilla 08-39 provided a training facility for Helo OPTs 15, 22 and 29 October 2019.
The Flotilla continues to provide a safety facility for Whiskeytown Park.

Sector is reviewing the GAP Analysis and planned to have ever dept. head participate in
completing this analysis. Rob plans to have this complete by the end of next week.
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